
From: Keith Nicholson
To: Statements
Subject: Minimum Demand Charge Waivers - Docket numbers E-2 Sub 1249; E-7 Sub 1237; E-22 Sub 585
Date: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 5:46:26 PM

Dear NCUC Commissioners:
 
My name is Keith Nicholson and I work for Gildan Yarns, LLC.  I am a resident of NC and work for a
company that employees over 1,000 people in NC.  Gildan, our suppliers, and customers are helping
in the fight against COVID-19.  Our rates, as well as our customers and suppliers, have a minimum
demand charge and I support the above petition to waive those provisions during this State of
Emergency for our suppliers, customers, and my own business.  In these times, we are all hurting
and we will need a little help from the utilities to make it through.
 
Thank you and I appreciate your supporting the petition.   
 
Thanks 
Keith Nicholson
Plant Manager Plant 73 

2121 Heilig Road 
Salisbury, N.C. 28146, USA
 
Cell Phone – 704-477-1003
Office Phone- 704-638-5106
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